West Deerfield Community Alliance
Meeting Minutes
Wednesday, December 14, 2011

www.WDCA.info

In Attendance: Bill Ganz - District 4 Commissioner, Ann Kennedy - Deer Run, Denise Bogner -
Waterford Homes, Joan Maurice - Waterford Homes, Joe Cutroni - Starlight Cove, John
Stevenson - Gates of Hillsboro, Kathy Maggi - Deer Run, Rich Kennedy - Deer Run, Steven
Wagner - Harbors of Riverglen

Call To Order: Joe Cutroi called the meeting to order at 7:00 pm.

Minutes: A motion was made by John Stevenson, seconded by Kathy Maggi, and approved by
all to accept the minutes of the August 31, 2011 meeting into the record.

Broward Sheriff Office / Crime Report: Lieutenant Ronand Baranski and Deputy Cooper were
in attendance. 3 burglaries occurred in Deer Run persons were caught with valuable items in
their possession.

BSO posted door hangers on homes in areas of concern with information with tips on how to
prevent residential burglaries. It was noted there is a spike in crime when kids are out of school.
Joe commented residents should pay attention to strange vehicles in neighborhoods, and cars
driving slowly, residents should note license plate number and contact BSO. Homes have been
accessed when hinges are being taken off doors.

New program in place where the Zone Deputy will attend HOA meetings. If anyone has a
concern they can e-mail: shelunda cooper@sheriff.org or 054-480-4300 and Deputy Cooper
with contact the correct person for the specific zone.

Commissioner Ganz: discussed the City is looking a street paving issues. The West Wellfield
project has been approved for completion. Residents should contact customer connection to
report street light problems. Notify the City for uneven sidewalks. It looks like the food division of
Walmart will go into the old Win Dixie on SW 10" Street. Bio Medical, a new business, is locating
on Jim Moran Bivd. The City is making changes to the zoning at the area of Powerline to the
Sawgrass.

The meeting was adjourned at 8:50 pm.

NEXT MEETING: WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 25, 2012 WILL BE HELD AT THE BSO
SUBSTATION ON POWERLINE ROAD.

Adjournment: The meeting was adjourned at 8:50 pm.

Respectfully submitted,
Denise Bogner



